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SELECTMEN’S/LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING MINUTES

March 31, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 A.M. by Mr. Rufus Frost.  Present were Selectmen Mrs. Harris and Mrs. Paight.  Also present was Kristin Readel.
APPOINTMENTS:
9:00 a.M. – Kristin Readel, Library Director Candidate
Ms. Kristin Readel accepted the positon of Director of The Frost Free Library, starting April 24, 2017.  

She will attend the meeting of the Library Trustees on April 8, 2017.  She will receive a letter of formal employment.  

Mrs. Paight moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 9:25 a.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Beverly Harris







Selectman
The Town of Marlborough prohibits discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, 

sexual orientation, religion, age, disability, marital or family status.

The Town of Marlborough is an equal opportunity employer.


